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Press Release 
For Immediate Release: 
 
July 1, 2022 
 
CITY OF CLOVIS TO PROVIDE UTE PIPELINE UPDATE 
 
CLOVIS, NM – The City of Clovis will be hosting a public meeting to provide an 

informational update regarding the construction of the Ute Pipeline being conducted by 

the Eastern New Mexico Water Utility Authority.  The meeting will include a 

presentation of the City of Clovis’ funding strategy in relation to the Ute Pipeline 

Project.  The meeting will be held at 5:00 p.m., Wednesday, July 6th, 2022, at the North 

Annex of the Clovis-Carver Library, located at 701 N. Main Street.  A quorum of Clovis 

City Commissioners may be present.  

 

The public meeting will be broadcast on the City of Clovis’ media platforms for those 

unable to attend in person.   For questions or more information regarding this meeting, 

please contact the City Manager’s Office at (575) 763-9670. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 


